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Invitation:

Free online launch of the European Diploma for Orthoptists (EDORTH), Friday
26th November 2021 (10.00-12.30 Central European Time)

We are proud to invite you for the launch of The European Diploma for Orthoptists
(EDORTH)!

What is the European Diploma for Orthoptists ?

The OCE has recognised that the orthoptic training across Europe varies in duration,
competency level and knowledge required. To harmonise orthoptic training, eight
European Higher Education institutions together with the OCE education committee
applied and successfully obtained an Erasmus grant to develop a European diploma for
orthoptists (EDORTH). This project has involved conducting a survey evaluating the
current orthoptic training across Europe, develop a standardised European Competency
Profile for Orthoptists and produce an online theoretical course which includes a final
examination. Successfully studying this course and passing the exam will allow you to
obtain a European Diploma for Orthoptists.

Who can study the European Diploma for Orthoptists course?
This course is aimed at fully qualified orthoptists.

Why might this be of interest for you?

The European diploma for orthoptists course is an opportunity for you to ensure your
knowledge is meeting the European Competency level. It may allow easier mobility if
you wish to work in a different country in Europe.

If you would like to find out more - we hope that you will join us for the free online
launch of the European Diploma for Orthoptists on Friday 26th November 2021 at 10.00
-12.30

Please click this_link to register and for more information about the programme. Once
registered you will receive a different link to the EDORTH launch meeting!

No registration fee!


https://www.trippus.se/web/registration/registration.aspx?view=registration&idcategory=AB0ILBDZoop5Je5vgkoPhaifcH_reXvmJORcS6HTRsEGPlxstRwkmdAEf1t5oyLtDeF28S3-KwUE&ln=eng




